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Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
We started this week with Sport’s morning, brilliantly organised by Mr Edwards.  I have had lots 
of positive feedback about the picnic afterwards.  A brilliant beginning to a week of sport.  
Personally I think the Scooter Relay should be brought in as an Olympic Event! 
 
Transition Days went smoothly with only a few being unsettled.  Our new Reception children 
seemed to blend in straight away- they even lined up with the older children at playtime.  Next 
Tuesday will run in the same way. 
 
The school has been filled with the sound of songs from Aladdin Trouble this week and on most 
days you will find every member of staff humming one of the tunes. There are still lots of tickets 
available for the performance on Thursday 10th July at 1.30pm and Friday 11th July at 1.30pm as 
well as limited numbers for the performance on Friday 11th July at 6.30pm. If any parents 
(including parents of children in Class 1 & 2) would like tickets please see Mrs Carter in the office. 
The children and staff have work very hard on this production and we would love to see you all 
there. Be warned….you will leave with a “catchy” tune in your head! 
 
And don’t forget all Year 6 parents that we have the Rounders Match (Parents v Year 6) and 
BBQ today after school from 4pm-6pm.  If it rains we do have a Plan B. 
 
Best Wishes 
 

 
Head teacher 

News from the classes Attendance 
This Week 

Class 
One 

We have been making our very own mini-beast homes! 
After that, the children placed a woodlouse in the middle 
of their box and saw which material (sticks, stones, grass, 
soil) the creature chose for their home. 

Reception 70.1% 

Year One 79.7% 

Class 
Two 

We have been busy planning stories so that we can make 
our own story books next week.  In Numeracy, we have 
been learning to tell the time. 

Year Two 90.8% 

Year Three 90.7% 

Class 
Three 

Year Fours went to play cricket at the local club, whilst 
the Year Threes have been busy being active all week. 

Year Four 91.7% 

Year Five 97.7% 
Class 
Four 

Last week the new Class Four went to The Courtyard 
Theatre to see an explosive Science show.  While Year Six 
experienced a full day at JKHS. 

Year Six 91.7% 

Total  88.5% 



Notices 

Please note that there will be no Football or Netball clubs for the next 
two weeks. 
 
A reminder that School Lunch money must be paid termly or half 
termly and in advance.  This will be enforced from September.  The 
Goodrich School Meals Association is a small voluntary run business 
and we are very fortunate to have such a facility here at the school.  
If you need to know of any amount outstanding please contact the 
office. 

School Prayer  
Our Value is Unity- Family of God 

Dear God, 
Bless our school. 

Bless our teachers. 
Bless our pupils. 

Bless our families. 
Please help us to be kind and help us to always try 

our best. 
Let us remember, as many hands make a house, 

So many hearts make a school. 
Amen 

 
 

Class  
Superstars 

 

Class 
One 

Chloe Wiggill 
Dyllan Prew 

Alex Jurgielewicz 

Class 
Three 

Lilly Brooke 
Joe Fraser 

Edward Perry 

Class 
Two 

Amelie Carver 
Henry Lafford 
Gorran Vickers 
Sam Stollery 

Class 
Four 

Joe Miles 
Max Cronshaw 

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 1st & 8th July  Transition Days 

How exciting!  Our new Reception class will join us for the mornings and all other 
year groups will move to be in their new year group for the day. 

Friday 4th July 4pm - 6pm Year 6 -rounders match (parents vs Year 6 children) and BBQ 

Tuesday 8th July    Maths Olympics at JKHS- Year 6 

Thursday 10th July 1:30 Summer Concert ‘Aladdin’ afternoon performance  

Thursday 10th July  Report’s Eve (only attend if there are any concerns after receiving reports and then 
SATs results)  

Friday 11th July 1:30 
6:30 

Summer Concert ‘Aladdin’ afternoon performance and evening 

Thursday 17th July  10:15 Year 2 Graduation (Year 2 parents are invited to join us) 

Friday 18th July 
(morning)   

9:15 Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

 

 
 

 

 


